
 
 

LEGAL NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Logan County 
Reconstruction of US 431 from Logan Aluminum to north of Lewisburg 

Item No. 3-273.00 
             

The Kentucky Transportation Cabinet, Department of Highways, has scheduled a Public Hearing on the above 
referenced project to be held Thursday, September 30, 2010, from 4:00 pm – 7:00 pm CDT at the Lewisburg  
Elementary School Cafeteria located at 250 Stacker Street, Lewisburg, Kentucky 42256. This project is the 
reconstruction of US 431 from Logan Aluminum to just north of Lewisburg. This hearing has been scheduled to 
afford all interested persons an opportunity to become better informed and to express their views concerning the 
proposed project. 
 
The Informal Format will allow interested persons to attend anytime between the hours of 4:00 pm to 7:00 pm. A 
handout, containing project information, plans, exhibits, and the approved environmental document from the project 
will be displayed at the hearing.  Representatives from the Kentucky Transportation Cabinet and their consultants 
will be available to answer questions.  
 
The Federal Highway Administration and the Transportation Cabinet approved the project’s Environmental 
Assessment (EA) on August 3, 2010. Copies of the EA will be available at the hearing, as well as at the District 
Highway Office at the address listed below. 
 
Oral and written statements will be accepted during the hearing. Written statements will be accepted, and 
information made available, for a period of fifteen (15) days after the Public Hearing at the address listed below.   
All written and oral comments will become part of the official hearing record. Once compiled, the hearing record 
will be made available for review and copying only after an Open Records Request has been received and approved.  
All Open Records requests must be submitted to the Kentucky Transportation Cabinet, Office of Legal Services,  
200 Mero Street, Frankfort, Kentucky 40622.  
 
In accordance with the “Americans with Disabilities Act” (ADA), if anyone has a disability and will require 
assistance, please notify Keirsten Jaggers of the necessary requirements no later than September 23, 2010. This 
request does not have to be in writing. Please call 270-746-7898 or mail your request to the address listed below. 
 
Please address any questions regarding this meeting or project to: 
 
Joseph Plunk, P.E. 
Transportation Engineering Branch Manager 
Project Development Branch 
Kentucky Transportation Cabinet 
900 Morgantown Road 
Bowling Green, KY  42101 
(270) 746-7898 

      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   

 



 


